Whilst you are waiting for your child to
come out of school, please stand back from
the steps to allow all children space to see
be happy to talk to you after school, but we
ask that you please wait until all children

Weekly Routines:
Home readers, will be sent out and can he
changed everyday.

Spellings will be sent out weekly on a
Friday and tested the following Friday
(please practise the spellings with your child
and return the spelling book on a Friday
ready to receive a new set of spellings)

Homework will be sent out every Thursday
on Showbie. Please complete this homework
before the following Thursday.







